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Here are the minutes for the Soul Fly 
Band meeting on 25th November 2022 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
The Soul Fly Band held the meeting at 
The Anglers Rest Hotel in Brooklyn. 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
The people that came to the meeting 
were: Stavros, Lachlan, Jack, Karen, 
Audrey, Nalyn, Bec & Matt.  
 
Joni and Alex could not make it. 
 
 
 
 

  
 
First, we each shared some good 
news from our lives! 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Next we voted on a new name for the 
Soul Fly Band. 
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The majority of us voted for the new 
name ‘Soul Fly Buddies’ 
 
This means we can keep the initials 
‘SFB’.  
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
We will officially change the name at 
the start of 2023. 
 
 

 

 

 
 
We also talked about our 
commitment to SFB meetings in 2023.  
 
We all voted that we are keen to 
represent the Gig Buddies community 
across Sydney and Central Coast by 
always bringing ideas and talking 
points to each meeting. 
 
 

 

 

 
 
We also agreed that we would 
continue our meetings on Zoom, so 
that we can all join and not have to 
travel too far. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
We agreed that we would like to 
meet up face-to-face twice a year at 
Anglers Rest Hotel,  
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Next we talked about the Western 
Sydney Hub, and agreed that we 
should have a SFB member who 
represents that area.  
 
Staff will talk about this in the new 
year. 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Finally, we talked about our individual 
goals for 2023. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Nalyn said she would like to continue 
the monthly blog post articles. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Audrey and Karen said they would like 
to celebrate birthdays of each SFB 
member, staff, buddy and volunteer. 
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Stavros would like to make metal 
videos about upcoming gigs that he 
can post in the Gig Buddies Insider 
Facebook Group. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
Karen said she Gig Buddies ‘pop 
sockets’ (big round button that sticks 
to the back of the phone) would be a 
great merchandise idea. 

 

 
 
 
 
The team will chat about these ideas 
and will work with SFB in the new 
year to see if we can achieve them. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
After the meeting we enjoyed lunch 
and had a great time at The Anglers 
Rest. 
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Finally, here is a schedule of the Soul 
Fly Band blog articles: 
 

November - Audrey 
January - Karen 
February - Joni 
March - Nalyn 
April - Stavros 
May - Lachlan 
 

 

 

 
 
Next Soul Fly Meeting 
 
When: Friday 27th January 2022 
Where: Zoom 
 
Time: 12:00pm – 1:00pm 
 
 
Thanks for reading!  
 

 


